
ADDENDUM #1 

RE-2021-01: Shamrock Park Playground Renovation  

September 29, 2021 

 

The following changes, modifications, and/or clarifications to the project documents are a part thereof 

and change the original documents only in the manner, and to the extent, stated. 

The following questions have been received by potential bidders: 

1. Will the City remove the trees and roots? Yes 
2. Will the City demo and remove the current play equipment? Yes 
3. Will the city demo and remove the current Landscape border and EWF surfacing? Yes 
4. Will the City remove all the roots of the tree just outside the playground next to the 

asphalt parking lot so that we can pour the roughly 20LF of asphalt (6’ wide) need to 
connect the parking lot to the ADA ramp at the playground entrance? Yes 

5. Drainage for the playground will remain the same as the current playground? Yes 
6. Given the playground is for older kids 5-12 can we forgo adding a Fence as it will be 

costly and will not add any play value? Yes 
7. Do you want rubber borders as you currently have or are black plastic ones also 

acceptable? Either is acceptable. 
8. Will you be addressing these and any other questions in an addendum? All questions 

will be responded to in the form of an addendum – all bidders are responsible for 
checking the website (http://tyrone.org/links/bid-items/) for updates and addenda.  

 

 

http://tyrone.org/links/bid-items/

